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03 May 2018 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

BBC TWO Filming ‘Britain in Bloom’ 

As you are probably aware Petworth has been chosen by the BBC Two’s television series, 

‘Britain in Bloom’ to follow the town’s journey from start to judging day. Our school are 

fortunate enough to work with Petworth Gardeners and the town to create a Sensory 

Garden in the school. Filming commences this Saturday and will happen on occasions until 

Monday 2nd July. Therefore some filming will take place during a school day. 

If you would like your child to participate in this exciting venture and be filmed by the BBC 

then we must have the attached form returned to the school as soon as possible. If we do 

not receive your form returned we will assume that you do not wish your child to be 

involved in the filming. 

If you are helping this Saturday (5th May) please can you ensure you either return the form 

to the school office on by tomorrow or bring the form with you on Saturday morning. 

This is a great opportunity for the town and our school and I am delighted that Petworth 

Gardeners have chosen our project as it will benefit all of our children.  

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
John Galvin 
Headteacher 
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